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February 3, 2012
Minutes


Present:  Brett Eberhardt, Eric Ribbens, Jeff Laurent, Dana Lindemann, Rafael Obregon, Miriam Satern, Scott Coker and Beth Hansen.

Beth Hansen is introduced to the committee.  She will be serving a one-semester appointment.

Minutes –
Minutes from December 2, 2011 are on hold and need reworking.

Student representation on CCPU – 
	Annette Hamm has been contacted in regards to this issue.

Updates -
Eric (Landscaping) – Several companies were interviewed and a firm was settled on.  The landscape architecture firm was granted a five-year retainer.  Eric summarizes the good qualities of this firm.  The committee has a discussion about sidewalks, outdoor light poles, etc.

Scott (Physical Plant and Master Planning Committee) – The Master Planning Committee is in the process of selecting a firm.   There is some discussion about funds for future construction.  Scott gives a breakdown of both funding and timelines.  The discussion turns to the Performing Arts Center and dorm changes and the effects these changes will have on traffic patterns, both foot and auto.  Miriam asks if street repair on campus will continue and Scott replied only on North Charles Street.  Scott leads a discussion regarding possible future changes in the Student Union.

New Business -
Possible resolution to Faculty Senate re: building conditions for Waggoner and Currens – Rafael would like to let the issues in Waggoner and Currens be known at the faculty senate – to propose a resolution and take a vote.  There is a discussion among the committee about the issues within Waggoner and Currens that include mold and a rising wood floor in Currens.  Dana suggests we put together a simple survey to pinpoint the specific issues in Waggoner and Currens.  This way the needs in both buildings can be prioritized.  Dana will work with Annette Hamm and will have updates for the next meeting.

End of meeting



